Minister
of Citizenship
and Immigration

Ministre
de la Citoyenneté
et de I'lmmigration

Ottawa, Canada K1A 1L1

The Coalition Against the

Deportation of I%alestinian Refugees AUd 2 3 2008
c/o QPIRG McGill

3647 University Street, 3rd Floor

Montreal QC 3A 2B3

Dear Sir/Madam:

I am writing in response to your letter of August 15, 2005, which was handed to a
representative of Citizenship and Immigration Canada (CIC) by members of your organization
who were at CIC headquarters in Ottawa on that date.

Since the reorganization of December 13, 2003, immigration enforcement
activities, including the removal of failed refugee claimants, fall under the responsibility of the
Canada Border Services Agency (CBSA). You may wish to address your correspondence to the
Honourable Anne McLellan, Deputy Prime Minister and Minister of Public Safety and
Emergency Preparedness, who is responsible for the CBSA.

Thank you for writing and bringing this matter to my attention.

Sincerely,

%

Joe Volpe, P.C., M.P.

Canada



